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I stand opposed to this bill on the grounds of it’s creating criminals of law abiding 

citizens who are collectors of vintage firearms built prior to serial numbers being 

attached to them. Valuable collections will be instantly marked as a violation of state 

law and investors or normal collectors of these beautiful works of art will be made 

felons. Guns which have been handed down through generations will be in jeopardy. 

As for those who have had the ingenuity to assemble kits created for hunting rifles 

they fall under the same black list under the mystical definition provided by this 

unconstitutional bill. I find it very disappointing that those whom we elected to 

represent us in our state capital continue to show their unworthiness and 

unwillingness to do the job we chose them for. The voting box continues to be our 

only  choice to be represented properly . 


